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IMPC TECHNICAL MEMO #23-03 

To:  All IMSA Michelin Pilot Challenge Participants 

From: IMSA Competition 

Date: May 9, 2023 

Re: IDR Distribution and Installation 

 

 This Technical Memo serves to advise that during Safety Inspections for the upcoming Event at 
WeatherTech Raceway Laguna Seca, mandatory IDR Units (per TR 8.10) will be distributed by IMSA 
Staff.  Upon distribution, the Entrant’s staff will be directed to install it in the mandatory location defined 
in the applicable Scrutineering Electronics Declaration using the included adhesive. Please be sure to 
bring any equipment, tools, or supplies (alcohol, brake cleaner, paper towels, etc.) necessary to provide 
a clean location for mounting in the mandatory location as part of the Safety Inspections process. 


